
 

 

A calm Kings Lake could be worth a look. 

 
 
 

From reports all around the country catches are not good, with anglers struggling for bites on many 
waters. 
Even the Old Nene at March brilliant in some sections few fish in others. 
Shepherds Port Lakes worth a go with the shallower areas warming up quite quickly when the sun 
is out. Judging by the numbers on the bank anglers are picking their days. 
 



 

 

A shy angler with a 17lb carp at Shepherds Port. 
 

 It’s got to be worth a few hours of effort when there is a chance of quality fish. 
Carp and chub on Shepherds. Bream on Kings. Bear Lake for carp and roach during the last week. 
 
 
Is the Relief Channel waking up for the winter? 
Several Big perch, best at 4lb 12oz plus several over 3lb and many smaller ones making it a very 
good day and well worth the effort the successful angler put in on the venue. 
 
Few anglers getting amongst the bream on the feeder to.  
Lots of Jack pike and zander being tempted on bait and lures. Enough action to keep anglers 
interested and searching for the better fish, whether it be pike, zander, perch or bream. 
Time was some sections were good for winter roach. So much water to search Whatever your 
quarry. 
 
Numerous Pike to 18lb from the higher reaches of the Cut Off Channel. 
Could be worth a trip to Fordham/ Hilgay if there is a bit of colour and flow on the Channel. We 
caught big bream unexpectedly in the summer, so it’s got to be something to try. Nothing ventured, 
nothing gained. 
 
Things improving on the Ouse with the pegs above and below Modney producing roach and 
skimmers. Feeder and pole both successful. Hopefully more anglers might give the area a go and 
help to hold the fish there. 


